Breton, Mary B

From: Jo Ann Higgins <JAH@coldwellbanker.com>
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 10:00 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: No to electric vehicles quotas/mandates

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

As you know, we have an "older" population in Maine. My husband and | are two of them. We are 80 and 75, with our
primary income coming from Social Security.

We have 2015 and 2017 Subarus. If/when we need to replace them, we cannot afford electric vehicles and do not want
to have to learn to drive or charge them. This is true for the majority of senior citizens.

Maine is not Califoria and we should not be following what they set for their state. We have a far smaller population and
different climate. Alot of Maine's "climate change" is coming from other states, not created here. Electric vehicles are
not appropriate or practicle for the way the majority of Mainers drive.

Do not put any mandates or quotas on what type of vehicle we can buy.

Jo Ann Higgins
Bangor, ME



